Austrey & Newton Regis Junior CC

Austrey Lane, Newton Regis, B79 ONR

Photography and Video Policy

Taking of photographs and video by spectators

ANRJCC Cricket Club will not permit photographs or video images to be taken by spectators
at matches or at training without the consent of parents / legal guardians.

Where a parent / legal guardian is not present then it will be at the coach’s discretion
whether to allow the taking photographs or video images by spectators at matches or at
training.

Children will be informed if a person will be taking photographs, and that if they have
concerns then they can report these to a coach or a team manager.

Concerns regarding inappropriate or intrusive photography and inappropriate use of images
should be reported to the Club Welfare Officer and be recorded in the same manner as any
other child protection concern.

Taking of photographs and video by the Club

The Club will not take or use photographs or video images without the consent of the
parent / legal guardian and the young player. Consent will be sought on the Junior
Membership Form.

The Club will take steps to ensure that these images are used solely for the purposes they
are intended: aids to coaching and the promotion and celebration of the Club’s cricketing
activities. If anyone becomes aware that these images are being used inappropriately then
they should inform the Club Welfare Officer immediately.

Where the Club wish to use an image as above then the Club will make every effort to show
the image to the parents / legal guardians and the child in advance.

If images are submitted to the press or published on the Club website then individuals will
not be identified. In circumstances where there is a need to identify an individual player in
the press then the permission of a parent / legal guardian will be sought beforehand.
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The Club will ensure that the images they use will show children in appropriate kit (training
or competition).

The Club may use video as a coaching aid, and will use appropriate care in the storing of
such video clips.

Please note: the Club understands that there are circumstances under which a parent / legal
guardian would not wish their child to be photographed. Whilst the Club will do all that it can
to ensure the safety of children during games, it is the responsibility of the parent / legal
guardian concerned to ensure that if necessary their child is not videoed or photographed.
The Club is unable to supervise individual children during cricket activities or competitions.

anrjcc.co.uk



